

27 February 2020

Albert
FYI website
fyi-request-12115-a9c968ee@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Albert

Official Information Act Request

Thank you for your request of 30 January 2020, under the Official Information Act 1982, for the following information:

I was wondering if you could provide me with the number of each type of scholarship award (single subject, top scholar, scholarship award, outstanding scholar, premier award) achieved by each New Zealand high school over the past 10 years, or as far back as possible.

I attach a spreadsheet with the information covered by your request. The data provided is for 2010 through to 2019. 2019 data is still provisional.

As part of the commitment to open and transparent government, NZQA is proactively releasing responses to Official Information Act requests which are of public interest. NZQA intends to publish response to your request on its website in March 2020. Your name and contact details will be removed before publication.

If you require further assistance or believe we have misinterpreted your request, please contact Elizabeth Templeton in the Office of the Chief Executive, email elizabeth.templeton@nzqa.govt.nz or telephone (04) 463 3339.

If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right, under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act 1982, to lodge a complaint with the Office of the Ombudsman at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz. You can also telephone 0800 802 502 or write to the Ombudsman at PO Box 10152, Wellington, 6143.

Yours sincerely

Karen Poutasi (Dr) Chief Executive

Encl